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Anbang has commenced next phase of strategic 
review regarding ownership of VIVAT 

 

VIVAT NV (VIVAT) has been informed by its ultimate 100% shareholder Anbang Insurance Group Co. 

Ltd. (Anbang) that it has commenced the next phase of the strategic review regarding its shareholding 

in VIVAT. This follows the earlier announcement by Anbang dated 28 May 2018 with respect to a 

broader strategic review of all of its assets. 

 

The next phase of the strategic review regarding Anbang’s ownership in VIVAT will include an 

assessment of a number of alternative options including, but not limited to, a sale of a majority 

interest as well as a continuation of Anbang’s existing ownership. Anbang will judge every option on 

its merits, without prejudice to the outcome of the strategic review. J.P. Morgan has been appointed by 

Anbang to assist in the next phase of this strategic review. 

  

At this stage no further details are available regarding timing and outcome of the strategic review. 

Further announcements will be made in due course, if and when appropriate, and/or required by law. 
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About VIVAT  

VIVAT NV is the holding company for, among others, SRLEV NV, VIVAT Schadeverzekeringen NV, 

Proteq Levensverzekeringen NV, ACTIAM NV and Zwitserleven PPI NV. VIVAT’s subsidiaries are also 

active on the Dutch market with, among others, the Zwitserleven, Reaal and ACTIAM brands. A 

balance sheet total of EUR 57 billion (end of June 2018) makes VIVAT one of the largest insurers in 

the Netherlands. Anbang Group Holdings Co. Ltd., a full subsidiary of Anbang Insurance Group Co. 

Ltd, is the sole shareholder of VIVAT NV. For more information please visit vivat.nl. 

 

Disclaimer 

This press release is released by VIVAT NV and contains information that qualified or may have 

qualified as inside information for the purposes of Article 7 of the Market Abuse Regulation (EU) 

596/2014 (MAR). 

 

This press release exclusively contains factual information and must not be interpreted as an opinion 

or recommendation with regard to the purchase or sale of securities issued by VIVAT NV and/or one 

or more of its subsidiaries. This press release does not contain any value judgements or predictions 

with regard to the financial results of VIVAT NV and/or its subsidiaries. If you do not wish to receive 

any press releases from VIVAT, please send an email to info@vivat.nl. 
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